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April Electronic Meeting Notes 

 
 
 

 Review of committee vote on updated KPIAs and related Benchmarks. Note that committee members were emailed KPIA and Benchmark documents for 

review and discussion on April 12, 2016. Documents to approve via vote were emailed on April 21, 2016 with a requested response by April 25, 2016 at 5:00 

p.m. The documents were approved by majority vote. Benchmarks will be the Student Success Data Fact for the May Board of Trustees meeting.  

  Voted 
Michelle Alexander Director of Institutional Advancement/Executive 

Director - Foundation 
X 

Jeanne Ballard Assistant Director of Financial Aid X 
Jim Binion Institutional Support Specialist X 
Brandi Brannon Student Success Pathway Coordinator X 
Dona Crow Administrative Assistant/Counseling X 
Christina Feldman Director of Continuing Education X 
Marian Grona Director of Library Services X 
Linda Haney Secretary – Instructional Services X 
Mark Holcomb Division Chair -  Information and Technology and 

Instructor 
X 

Bettye Hutchins Instructor - History X 
Joe Johnston Division Chair – Communications and Instructor  
Criquett Lehman Director of Quality Enhancement X 
Deana Lehman Director of PASS Department/Coordinator of the 

Office for Students with Disabilities 
X 

Shana Drury Associate Dean of Instructional Services X 
Amanda Raines Director of Admissions and Records  
Ivy Harris Student Information Software Coordinator X 
LeAnn Scharbrough Advancement Specialist - Recruiting  
Michael Ruhl Instructor - Biology X 
Maria Servin Assistant Registrar  X 
JoAnn Marquart Counselor  
Rebecca Watkins Instructor - ADN  
Charity Knight Instructor - LVN  
Betsy Harkey, Chair SSBTN Liaison; Chair 

Director of Institutional Effectiveness 
-  

Dr. Dusty Johnston President X 
 

 Committee members were also requested to submit suggestions for new/enhanced KPIAs and Benchmarks. Thank you to Deana Lehman for recognizing that 

the Title III Objectives need to be included as Benchmarks and KPIA data. This information will be include as a discussion item at the next SSBTN meeting. 


